
Matthew Verenazi  

A life-long Town resident, Matt is seeking 
to renew his 4 year term on the Town 
Board.  Matt has been an active member 
of the Spencertown Volunteer Fire Dept. 
for many years. He has served as Chief 
of the Austerlitz Fire District and is 
currently a member of the Spencertown 
Fire Dept. Board of Directors. A 
graduate of SUNY Geneseo, Matt is 
self-employed and lives in Spencertown 
with his wife, Sandi, and their three 
children. 

      

       

       

       

       

       

 


